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Dear Valued Patient:

Thank you for choosing McLaren Flint for your medical needs.  It is our hope 
to provide you the needed information about your upcoming procedure to 
make this day as easy and stress free as possible.

The McLaren Flint Patient Registration Team is happy to help you prepare for 
your surgery.  In order to ensure the most accurate information about you, 
we need to update your patient profile. You can update your patient profile 
by calling us directly at (810) 342-2936, faxing the enclosed sheet to 
(810) 342-4618 or simply mailing the completed form to us in the provided 
envelope.  Please do so at your earliest convenience.

Thank you for your cooperation.  We look forward to serving you and we wish 
you the very best of health.

Sincerely,

Lori Loll
Patient Registration Manager
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